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SAVE THE DATES 

COLOR DAYS 
Art, Music, Physical 

Education & 
 Library Rotation  

 
Monday     
Tuesday  Green 
Wednesday  Red 
Thursday  White 
Friday   Blue 
 

Hello Lakeside Parents and Guardians, 

We officially have 5 days of school left, with our last day being Monday, June 
4.  We will begin to release students on June 4, at 2:30 p.m. Please make sure 
you have arrangements made with daycares, etc.  Thank you! 
 

We are looking forward to another spirit week to finish out the school 
year.  The special dress for each day next week is below. Please know this is not 
mandatory. 

 

Tuesday - Tie-Dye Day 

Wednesday - Pattern Day (polka dot, plaid, stripes, etc.) 

Thursday - Indiana Day (Colts, Pacers, Indians) 

Friday - Jeans and Spirit Day 
 

Finally, report cards and NWEA information will be coming home next Friday, 
please feel free to reach out to your child’s teacher on Monday if you have any 
questions. 
 

Thank you and have a safe Memorial Day Weekend! 

Mr. Hoog 

Mr. Hoog’s Headlines… 

MAY 

28 Memorial Day:  NO School 

30 K-2 Field Day 

31 Grades 3-4 Field Day 

JUNE 

1 1st Make-up Day 
4th Grade Celebration 

4 2nd Make-up Day—LAST 
DAY OF SCHOOL-Early 
Dismissal @ 2:30pm 

Summer’s coming, and the YMCA is gear-
ing up for an amazing Summer Camp sea-
son!!  From playing kickball to shooting a 
bow and arrow to swimming, we have ac-
tivities for all of your child’s interests!  We 
are offering camp at the Ransburg YMCA, 
Grassy Creek Elementary, as well as the 
Warren Early Childcare Center.  Ques-
tions?  Call Sarah Sites 
at 317-407-4207. To en-
roll today, just go 
to www.indymca.org or 
call 317-484-9622. 

NO 
SCHOOL 

 
 

Monday, May 28 
 

MEMORIAL DAY!! 

LAKESIDE SPIRIT 
WEEK 

May 29-June 1 
 

Tuesday: Tie-Dye Day 

Wednesday: Pattern Day 
(polka dot, plaid, stripes, etc.) 

Thursday: Indiana Day 
(Colts, Pacers, Indians, IU, Pur-
due) 

Friday: Jeans and Warren/
Lakeside  

http://www.indymca.org/


Room Teacher Student Room Teacher Student Room  Teacher Student 

1 McAllen Niyah 10 Harrison Braydon 19 Milligan  

2 Ward  11 Holmes Amanda 20 Vincz  

3 McIntrye Kenyon 12 Jackson David 21 Gardner Aaron 

4 Rojas Ali’ohn 13 Wiegand Jayce 22 Nelms Alyssa 

5 Tople Dominic 14 Sutton Amani 23 Mattax Trevion 

6 Anderson Marley 15 Wittman Zakiea 24 Lawver Gabriela 

7 Mitchell Jayden 16 Young Zyiah XL Hoppes Makayla 

8 Hessong Montrell 17 Williams Monserrath    

9 Elkins Amir 18 Ward Rashad    

CORE STUDENTS FOR THE WEEK OF May 21-25, 2018 

Welcome to the Counselor’s 
Corner! 
Hey families! 
 
This week’s newsletter is short, but to the 
point.  If you are interested in summer pro-
grams that are offered locally—please reach out 
to me via email at sphillip3@warren.k12.in.us 
 

Medication in the Clinic  
If your student has any kind of medi-
cation in the school clinic, please be 
sure to pick this up by our last day of 
school,  Monday, June 4th.  In War-
ren Township, students grades K-8 are not allowed 
to transport medication on the school bus; therefore 
medication must be picked up by a parent or guard-
ian, or someone designated by the parent or guardi-
an over the age of 18 years old.   
 
Any medication not picked up by the end of the 
school day on June 4th will be disposed of appro-
priately by our school nurse.  We cannot keep med-
ications in the clinic over the summer break.   
 
Please call Mrs. Cooper at 317- 532-2855 if you 
have any questions.   

Last day of 
School: 

 
MONDAY, JUNE 4, 2018 
Early dismissal: 2:30pm 

Students that ordered yearbooks in the 
Spring will receive them next week.  
There will also be a limited number of 
extra yearbooks on sale at the fourth 
grade celebration. 
They are first come, 
first serve. $10 cash 

LOST AND FOUND 
 
The Lost and Found bins in the school 
clinic are overflowing with items.  If 

your student has lost or misplaced any personal 
items such as jackets, coats, hats, lunch boxes, etc., 
since January, please have them check the Lost and 
Found in the school clinic.  Any items not claimed 
by the last day of school will be donated to a wor-
thy charity.  


